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The International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC) presents its compliments to the 
Under-Secretary-General for Legal Affairs, The Legal Counsel, and has the honour to 
refer to his letter (ref. LA/COD/2) dated 21 December 2012 regarding General 
Assembly Resolution AIRES/67/93 of 14 December 2012 entitled "Status of the 
Protocols Additional to the Geneva Conventions of 1949 and relating to the protection 
of victims of armed conflicts". 

The ICRC is pleased to provide its contribution, enclosed herewith, to the report of the 
Secretary-General as requested in operative paragraph 13 of the above-mentioned 
Resolution. An electronic version of the ICRC's contribution has also been sent. 

The International Committee of the Red Cross avails itself of this opportunity to convey 
to the Under-Secretary-General for Legal Affairs, The Legal Counsel, the renewed 
assurance of its high consideration. 
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ensure the implementation of the pledges they adopted regarding the Action Plan, and will prepare 
a report on progress made on 
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